
I respect the views of this community, even if they differ from my own personal views. More
importantly, I respect the rule of law. I refuse to sweep under the rug complaints ignored by the
previous board. In my opinion, when you have former board members and the woke mob
leading a slander campaign based on allegations, you have to wonder what they are hiding?
Our focus for education should be on our students, not on agendas driven by those who profit
from the system. In my opinion, the most dangerous place for children is the current version of
public education.

Based upon the threats and the vitriol against me and my family, I feel it is time to resign my
position on the Crook County School Board- effective immediately.

Cheyenne Edgerly
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